
ROBERT J. PELLATT 
COMMISSION SECRETARY 

Mr. D.M. Masuhara 
Vice President 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
BC Gas Utility Ltd. 
1111 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, B.c. 
V6E4M4 

Dear Mr. Masuhara: 

December 6, 1994 

Re: BC Gas Utility Ltd. 

LETTER NO. L-41-94 

SIXTH FLOOR. 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C. CANADA V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE: (604) 660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE: 1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE: (604) 660-1102 

Application - Withdrawal of Fort Nelson 1994 Forecast Cost of Gas 

In response to your November 23, 1994 letter advising the Commission of BC Gas' withdrawal of its 

July 22, 1994 letter concerning the Fort Nelson Division's 1994 Forecasted Cost of Gas, the Commission 

approves the withdrawal. 

Yours truly, 

Robert J. Pellatt 

RJP/dlf 

BCG/Cor/Withdraw Appl-Ft.Nelson 


